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LETTER DATED 5 AUGUST 1982 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF JORDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 5 August 1982 from the 
Permanent Observer of the Palestine Liberation Organization to the United Nations. 
I should be grateful if you could circulate this letter as a document of the 
Security Council. 

(Signed) Hasem NUSEIBEH 
Permanent Representative of Jordan 

to the united Nations 

82-21691 0597b (E) / . . . 
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Letter dated 5 August 1982 from the Permanent Observer of the 
the Palestine Liberation Organization to the United Nations 

addressed to the President of the Security Council 

I am instructed by Yasser Arafat, Chairman of the Executive Committee of the 
Palestine Liberation Organization, to transmit the following: 

"International observers are supposed to arrive, though none have arrived 
as yet. Their arrival is very important, especially in view of the continued 
Israeli military build-up. It is imperative that they come as soon as 
possible. We are awaiting your answer tonight." 

As you know, the Palestine Liberation Organization has already reaffirmed its 
commitment to the ceasefire, as was reported by the Secretary-General in IBcument 
s/15345. 

We have also noted that, in Paragraph 7 of the same document, observers have 
established the positions of the Israeli forces of invasion. In this respect, we 
wish to recall Operative paragraph 4 of Resolution 517 (1982). we trust that the 
Security Council will take prompt action to consider the response and the action 
take" by the parties to the conflict. 

(Signed) Zehdi Lahih TERZI 
Permanent Observer 


